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June 24, 1935

Dear Mr, De Witt:

I should be glad to have you call on
me Thursday and I will give you as much time
as you want,

Regarding the Chairman, however, I
apparently do not make myself clear. Because
of the terrific pressure on his time and
because ¢f the many problems of the Commisaslon
with which he cannot be intimately familiar,
he makes i1t a practice not to discuss any
Commission gquestion unleas the question has
been previously outlined by the caller in a
latter to him, I think you can readily under-
stand why he finds this necessary.

Acdcordingly I suggest that if you wish

to sese him you write to him through me and
outline what you want to say.

Singcerely yours,

Thomas H., Gammack,
Executive Assistant.

Mr, John De Witt,
120 Eroadway,
New York, N. Y.
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